
When we make up our S1 classes we work closely 

with the associated primary schools to find out vital 

information. 

 We first of all keep brothers and sisters         

together in the same house and will allocate 

the same Principal Teacher of Guidance. This 

means if you have a big brother or sister in 

The RBA you will already know who your    

Principal Teacher of Guidance is! 

 We will ensure across all of our classes that 

there are a mix of people from all of our       

primary classes—this means you will know 

some people from your primary class but you 

will also make new friends! 

How will we make up your new class? 

Our New House System 

We have recently changed our house system and 

have moved to a 5 house structure. At the moment 

the houses are represented by colours: blue, green, 

violet, red  and yellow. We are working with our pupils 

to rename the houses and hopefully this will  be in 

place for Primary 7 starting in  August 2025. Look out 

for our seniors they might visit you soon to ask your 

opinion on the house names! 

Each house has two Principal Teachers of Guidance 

who are their to support you. You will have access to 

two Principal Teachers every day with one being your 

overall Principal Teacher of Guidance. They will teach 

you personal and social education and will be there to 

support you if you need it!  

The Robert Burns Academy P7 Transition 

 

 October— S1 Year Head 

has visited  every         

associated primary school 

to meet Primary 7s 

 November—Enhanced 

Transition Meetings for 

pupils with an identified 

Additional Support Need 

(ASN) 

 January—Schools visits 

from Principal Teacher 

Guidance and Pupils from 

The RBA 

 February—Universal     

Supports drop in  session 

for parents, carers and 

pupils with literacy      

concerns or dyslexia. 

 March—2nd visit from S1 

Year Head, Campus Police 

Officer and link Principal 

Teacher of Guidance. 

 April—P7s write a letter to 

Mrs Anderson about their 

hopes and dreams for the 

future at RBA 

 May—Parent/carers and 

P7 activities evening—PE 

Department 

 May—P7 Information 

Evening at The Barony 

Campus 

 June—Bump up days 

 June—Parent/carer drop-

ins with Mrs Anderson by 

appointment 

 

*More information will be 

released in due course 

My name is  

Mrs Anderson and 

I am the year head 

of S1. I am looking 

forward to getting 

to know all of our 

Primary 7 pupils 

We can’t wait to see you! Some important dates 

for your calendar: 

November 2024 

 


